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The ownership, management and staff of ERA Fernandina Beach Realty joins with
everyone sharing concerns surrounding COVID-19.
 
Please know that we are taking full-measure precautions for the protection of our staff,
property owners, real estate clients, tenants, and vacation rental guests.
 
We are committed to being a resource for our real estate and rental customers during
this time of uncertainty and encourage you to call us at:
 
904-261-4011 (Fernandina Beach office) or 904-879-3011 (Callahan office)
 
If you desire to preview properties to purchase, lease for long-term or book an oceanfront
vacation stay, we can assist you with a virtual tour from the comfort and safety of your
home.  In addition, we are here to guide you and provide fact-based information if you
need to sell your home during this unsettling time.
 

As things change and progress, we will post updates on our websites:     
www.fernandinabeachrealty.com and www.ameliavacations.com and our 
Facebook pages: Fernandina Beach Realty, West Nassau Homes and Amelia Vacations.
Please check in periodically or follow us on Facebook for community and real estate
updates.
 
It is our prayer that the uncertainties of COVID-19 and its spread will be behind us within
a few weeks.  In the meantime, please do not hesitate to let us know how we can assist
you.  After all, ERA Fernandina Beach Realty cares about you and our community. Our
goal is to meet the needs of others and this is definitely one of those times of need.


